Sam SUMRALL

All,As a fulltime resident of Bondurant, let me urge you in th strongest terms possible to reject this
proposal for a small mining operation submitted by Evans Construction. Their proposal is full of
misinformation or is lacking specific information necessary for you to make an intelligent and
informed decision. Our part of the county is not to be considered the dumping ground for
uncontrolled development just because we are remotely positioned from more heavily populated
areas.



